
NEWSLETTER
 Spring, 2023 www.riverwalkmarketfair.org

WINTER MARKETS
This year for the first time ever,

Riverwalk Market Fair Is hosting Indoor
winter markets. This Is the perfect

opportunity to choose amazing local
Valentines gifts handcrafted by local
artists and crafters. Our baking and

candy vendors will have delicious and
beautiful options to choose from! We
will have everything from handmade

clothing to incredible pottery to
specialty jewelry!  We will have produce,

meat vendors, honey, and so much
more! 



We hope that the Northfield

Community will help us to support our
mission of connecting our local citizens
to local arts and food! We would love to

have our winter market become a
permanant event In the city of

Northfield, giving the chance for local
vendors to support their families and

their farms and to give the community
the opportunity to have local goods

available all year round! 



Come out to the market this winter and
support your community by keeping

your holiday purchasing local whenever
possible!




We will begin accepting
applications for new and

returning vendors In February of
2023 for our next summer

season! 



We will have vendor meetings for our
upcoming 2023 summer season on February
7th from 6 - 7pm and February 111th from

10am - 11am. Anyone who Is Interested In vending
with us this summer should attend one of
these sessions If possible. We will have a

chance to Introduce the market, discuss our
process and some very exciting changes that
are coming this season! We will also have ample

time for questions!



 Following these meetings our application will be
open for the season and we will begin

accepting applications. It's a great Idea to apply
eary because we do have a jury process and
only allow a certain number of each type of

vendor. 



We accept farm and food vendors, all food
must be grown or made by the vendor! We

also accept fine art, craft and other
handmade artisans! We do not take MLM's or

resale vendors at this time.
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THANK YOU TO OUR
SPONSERS

This year we ran a sponsorship
campaign for the first time because
we had new and lofty goals for the
market. We wanted to be able to

translate our application Into
Spanish In order to be more

Inclusive and provide easier access
for those that don't speak English

as a first language. We also wanted
to start an Education Booth where

anyone was able to teach about
their talent, hobby, or passion.

Through the generous
contributions of our sponsors, we
were able to make both of those

things a reality! 

In return, we provided our sponsors
with advertising at our music tent,
info booth, on our website, social
media, and monthly newsletter. If
your business is looking for a great

way to support the local
community, please consider

partnering with us next season!
Reach out to

manager@riverwalkmarketfair.org
for more information!. 

Summer Vendor Meetings


